
  

MUMBAI PORT TRUST  

DOCKS DEPARTMENT  

   

HANDLING OF COAL VESSELS 

No. TM/CFS/A/15-11/4996 of 2008-08       24.12.2008 

                                                        

To  

President, Mumbai & Nhava-Sheva Ship Agents' Association  

President, The Bombay Custom House Agents' Association  

President, All India Importers' Exporters' Association  

   

Dear Sirs,  

                              Sub :   Handling of coal vessels.    

                              Ref :   TM/CFS/A/15-11/4153 of 2007-08  

                                                  dated 26.11.2008.  

                                                ---------    

          In continuation to letter under reference, I am directed to inform you that 

priority will be given to the vessels carrying coal for power plants, for six weeks, 

and a review will be taken thereafter.  

  

Yours faithfully,   

  

(A.S. THOSAR) 

DEPUTY MANAGER 

CONTAINER FREIGHT 

STATIONS  
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